
 

 

 

16 November 2023 

 

 

 

BY EMAIL ONLY: lyn.camilleri@accc.gov.au  

  

Lyn Camilleri  

General Manager 

Competitions Exemptions  

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission  

 

 

Dear Ms Camilleri  

 

Re: AA1000642 (Application) – Extension of time to determine application  

 

We refer to your letter dated 15 November 2023.  

 

We confirm that we hold instructions from the Australian Writers’ Guild Authorship Collecting Society 

(AWGACS) to respond to your letter.  

 

AWGACS agrees to the proposed extension of time to determine the Application to 25 May 2024.   

 

Yours sincerely,   

      

 
 

Lesley Naik    

Special Counsel       

+61 402 182 772      

lesley@bygeorgelegal.com.au      

 

 


